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Yoni Products
Last year, the Student Council started the

initiative of a free menstrual products
dispenser at AUC.

Today we are happy to announce that we
have been able to institutionalise this

project at AUC with sustainable menstrual
products offered by Yoni!

We recently conducted a survey aimed at
capturing the sentiments of the student
body regarding the 55%-in-class rule. 
We are pleased to inform you that we

have successfully gathered and analyzed
the data, and a detailed report has been

compiled, which you can find on our
Linktree, Canvas and Website.

Report on the 55% in-class rule: 

Open Assembly and Voices of AUC: We
were able to host successful OA and

Voices this last month!
AUC Budget Review: Ema & Wanji are

currently working on AUC’s yearly budget
review

AS&P Revision Cycle: Cat and Mickey
are now in the process of handing in our

proposed changes for the AS&P of 2024-
2025. If you have any questions or

suggestions, you can always reach out to
us!

What’s Happening?

What’s Coming Up?

We will have one more Open Assembly
before the end of the semester,
focusing on the Tutor System.

Keep your calendars open, more
information about time and date coming

soon!

Open Assembly


